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Jerry Brooks Park public pickleball courts to close temporarily for fence repairs 
 
Fort Myers, FL, May 2, 2025 – Lee County Parks & Recreation reminds pickleball players that the public 
courts at Jerry Brooks Park, 150 South Road, Fort Myers, will close temporarily Wednesday, May 14, 
through Friday, May 16, for final fence repairs due to Hurricane Ian damage.  
 
Lee County Parks & Recreation has placed signage throughout the park to inform visitors of the 
temporary closure. 
 
They are scheduled to reopen at dawn on Saturday, May 17, weather permitting. For a list of other Lee 
County public pickleball courts, visit www.leegov.com/parks/parkfinder. 
 
For more information about Lee County Parks, visit www.leeparks.org/parks, call 239-533-7275, or email 
leeparks@leegov.com. Follow@leeparksandrecreation on Facebook and Instagram for updates. 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on Facebook, 
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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